
From: Pat Marriot 
Sent: 06 July 2020 15:56 
To: request 
Subject: Objection to alchohol licence at 29 Appletongate Newark 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This is to register my objection to the granting of an alchohol license at 29 Appletongate, 
Newark. 
 
I am a single lady over 80 years of age living directly opposite this address. When the kebab 
shop is active this is already disruptive to my sleep with car doors, running engines and 
shouting until midnight. Customers regularly park on my premises. 
 
I am intimidated by the prospect of customers behaving in the same way as those that use 
the existing off-license on Barnby Gate, as they will gather on my forecourt and the Palace 
Theatre steps. 
 
I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this email. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs. Patricia Marriot 
16a Appleton Gate 
Newark 
NG24 1JY 


